
Sugar Hill 

March 17, 2020 

Request for Proposals 

RFP # 20-015 

Municipal Advisory Services 

The City of Sugar Hill, Georgia (the "CITY") is now accepting sealed price proposals 

from financial advisors that are qualified to serve municipal clients in Sugar Hill, Georgia. 

Information about this opportunity is provided below and on the city's website: 

www.cityofsugarhill.com . 

Instructions for preparation and submission of a response are contained in this package. 

All submittals e due in the office of the City Manager located at 5039 West Broad St, Sugar 

an 2:00 p.m. on Tuesday, April 7, 2020. 

Section I: General Information 

This request for proposals ("RFP") provides the process necessary to select a financial 

professional to advise on a number of development opportunities, each with various financial 

models and structures. The CITY's selection committee ("Committee") will evaluate submitted 

proposals based upon the identified evaluation criteria and points set forth below, interview as 

necessary, and award based on the selection criteria established herein. 

Introduction 

The CITY is soliciting proposals from qualified applicants to provide services consistent 

with municipal advisors. Information about the opportunity is available in this request on the 

City's website. 

Project Understanding 

The government is soliciting proposals for financial advisory services. The successful 

proposer will assist with the development and implementation of short and long-term capital 




















